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NE Chapter RMS Year End Summary 2010

Trips: Although many ideas were “floated”, the NE Chapter was unable to gather a trip together
this year.

Officers: The officers for our Chapter in 2010 have been Liz Lacy, President; Lelia Mellen, Vice-
President; John Clarkeson, Secretary. Treasurer has been vacant until filled recently by Hal
Hallett. Liz Lacy and John Clarkeson are no longer officers in 2011.

State Stewards: We welcomed Meg Kerr representing Rhode Island; Risa Shimoda representing
the DC area; and Chuck Barscz for Pennsylvania.

Meetings: The Chapter held a great meeting at the Symposium in May in Portland Oregon.
Fourteen NE Chapter folks attended the meeting. We talked about trying to pull together
quarterly conference calls and e-newsletters, putting together a “skills bank”, and speakers list.
Our discussion also addressed expanding our membership, combing efforts with other
organizations and piggy backing with local events.

Financial Summary: A financial report will show no major activity this year.




